
 

 

       

  

 

School Principals 

Superintendents of Education 

 

Dear Educator,  

The Southern Union Conference of Seventh-day Adventist, which is the church headquarters 

for the eight (8) southeastern states of Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Mississippi, 

North Carolina, South Carolina and Tennessee is sponsoring a Pathfinder Bible Experience 

(PBE) for all qualifying members of Pathfinder Club PBE Teams in the Southeast. This event 

will take place on Saturday, March 23, 2019, at Southern Adventist University in 

Collegedale, Tennessee.  

This PBE event will provide a learning and testing opportunity for these students on their 

knowledge of the New Testament Book of Luke and Bible history. Along with testing and 

knowledge skills, they will learn character building as they support their fellow team 

members and other Pathfinder teams.  

I want to thank you for your help in working with our Pathfinders that are in your school. If 

you have any questions about the Pathfinder Bible Experience, please feel free to call me at 

my office. The telephone number is (770) 408-1800 ext. 168. I appreciate the educational 

leadership that you are giving to the students as they train and prepare for the future.  

Sincerely Yours, 

Ken Rogers 

Pathfinder Director 

Southeast Region 

krogers@southernunion.com 
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